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Spring is Coming! March is the snowiest month in Colorado. Check 

your emails, messages and ProCare for center closures.  

 

Upcoming Events 
Dr. Seuss – Reading & 

Spirit Week March 1st   – 5th  
 

 Friday March 12th  8:30am-11:30am           
School Pictures  

Sweet Peas -  8:30-9:15 
Butter Cups – 9:15- 10 
Snapdragons – 10-11 

Blue Bells - 11-11:30am  

 
March 12th - No school –

Milliken/Letford, Pioneer, 

March 22nd - March 29th         
SPRING BREAK NO SCHOOL 

BLLC is OPEN!                                                                                         
 

Reminder to check your emails, Procare App and 
communication regularly. If any of your contact 
information has changed.  Please Let Us Know.  

 
Thank you Parents for wearing your masks and 
for keeping your child home when they are not 

feeling well. We all appreciate it. This 
seems to be helping curb any spread 
of cold/flu symptoms .  Thank you for sending 

your children in the appropriate labeled clothing 
for the weather.  
 
DID YOU KNOW  -   When you refer a friend or family and 

they enroll their child for 3 days or more a week for 

fulltime care, we thank you by giving you $50 off your next 

month’s tuition.  

We want you all to know that we  

having you as a part of our BLLC family. 

  

Your child needs the same amount of water daily 

as an adult – 1 Quart for every 1,000 calories they 

expend. In every classroom water is available.  

freely at will. Please make sure your child has a 

labeled water bottle in their classroom here at 

school.   


